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TO: Honorable Terry Canales, Chair, House Committee on Transportation
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB357 by Nichols (relating to outdoor advertising signs regulated by the Texas

Department of Transportation.), Committee Report 2nd House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Transportation Code §391.038 to specify that the height of a commercial
sign is limited to 60 feet, except that a sign existing on and erected before March 1, 2017, may not
more than 85 feet.

Based on the information provided by TxDOT, it is assumed implementation of the bill would not
result in a significant operational or fiscal impact to the agency or the State.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 601 Department of Transportation
LBB Staff: WP, JGAn, TG, SD
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